
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 8/16/2017 11:26:02 AM
Subject: Re: Shaw AFB - DHEC

​Please reach out to Shaw and see what else they need.


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Wednesday, August 16, 2017 10:50 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Cc: Lily Cogdill
 
Subject: RE: Shaw AFB - DHEC 
 
DHEC’s response to this letter is attached, sounds like they are doing everything they can to help Shaw.
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

From: Lily Cogdill 
 
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2017 3:12 PM
 
To: Danny Varat ; Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: RE: Shaw AFB - DHEC
 
Done.

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2017 3:12 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Cc: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Re: Shaw AFB - DHEC
 
Just address it to him and send it. 
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone

From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2017 8:57:43 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Cc: Lily Cogdill
 
Subject: Re: Shaw AFB - DHEC 
 
David E. Wilson will be the acting director but he does not start until the 5th.
http://www.scdhec.gov/Agency/NewsReleases/2017/nr20171307-01/mindex.htm
 
Sent from iPhone
_____________________________
 
From: Danny Varat <dannyvarat@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2017 10:12 PM
 
Subject: Re: Shaw AFB - DHEC
 
To: Catherine McNicoll <catherinemcnicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Cc: Lily Cogdill <lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
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​This is fine, but Catherine is no longer the director. They have an interim, but I can't recall his name. I think it's 
on their website.

From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2017 5:33 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Cc: Lily Cogdill; Kevin L. Bryant
 
Subject: Shaw AFB - DHEC 
 
Danny, Please review the attached letter. I have made a few minor edits to their language though I did not edit too 
much for risk of messing up the information. Once you are happy with it, please send to Lily so she can send it out 
tomorrow since I will not be in the building.
Lily, if you could please print the letter and send it out once Danny says its fine I would be very grateful.
I did confirm that Heigel is still the director until August 5th.
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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